
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We all know that our school motto is to work hard, be kind and achieve but one thing that we also talk 
about a great deal is teamwork.  
 
Being part of the Surfleet Primary School community and wider local community is important to us and 
something that we hope to instil in our children.  
One way we try to promote this is by getting behind our school teams and last week, it was the turn of the 
hockey players to wear the Surfleet badge with pride at the local tournament. One thing I will say for 
definite was that it was cold! However, this did not put our players off in the slightest and when they were 
on the pitch, they had one thing mind: being the best that they could for their team.  
Our regular players: Alan, Millie, Aras, Freddie, Isla and Ema were joined by new recruit Leon to see if we 
could get any wins. After a tough opening game against John Harrox, which we lost 2-0, the team came to 
life beating Pinchbeck East 1-0, losing narrowly to St Norbert’s 1-0 and then drawing 0-0 with 
Ayscoughfee.  
We definitely deserved better results from our performances but without goals, you can’t win games! 
Without doubt, once again, our team showed amazing effort, super skills at times and dogged 
determination throughout. Hopefully the next tournament will bring more goals and more wins, but we 
have no need to improve on our commitment and attitude which was the best at the tournament.  
 
A special mention should also go to the supporters who braved the conditions and for Connie being a 
great assistant coach! 
  
 

 

Work Hard. Be Kind. Achieve! 
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This week’s attendance: 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

If you need any further information about joining the Spalding hockey team training sessions which are 

held at Glen Park Surfleet, please contact Charlotte by email spaldinghockeyjuniors@gmail.com.  
You might see some of our hockey superstars there… 

   
 
 

 

Teamwork! 
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School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2024 
 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

 

• Mon 11th February – Parents Evening 3.30pm until 6pm 

• Tues 12th February – Parents Evening 3.30pm until 6pm 

• Fri 14th February – Last day of Term 3 

• Mon 24th February – First day of Term 4 

• Fri 28th February – PTFA Valentines Disco 4.30pm until 6pm 
 

 


